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- In reply, please
refer to LAC-6389

DOCKET NO. 50 I109
Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Coninission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
799 Rcosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

SUlLIECT : DAIRYIAND IOKER COOPERATIVE
LA CROSSE BOILING 1"TER REACTOR (LACBWR)
PROVISIONAL OPERATING LICENSE NO. DPR II5
IE BULLETIN No. 79-02 - PIPE SUPPORT BASE PLATE
DESIGNS USING CONCRETF EXPANSION ANCHOR BOLTS

Reference: (1) NRC Letter, Keppler to Linder dated Maren 8,
1979, enclosing IE Bulletin No. 79-02

(2) NRC Letter, Keppler to Linder, dated June 21,
lo'9, enclosing IE Bulletin No. 79-02, Revision 1.

Dear Mr. Ker'ler:

In response to your letters (References 1 and 2) , we have determined
that there are nine pipe support anchors in use at the La Crosse Boiling
Water Reactor that have concrete expansion bolts in Reismie Category 1
piping systems.

Iriormation for response to Items 1, 2 and 3 01 IE Bulletin No. 79-02
is in the process of being retrieved from the archives of Sargen* K Lundy
Engineers and is expected within 114 days. The acceptance crite'1a will
be developed by our engineering consultants based upon receipt of the
design information from Sargent & Lundy.

With regard to Item 14 of the bulletin, there is no QC documentation that
will preclude a testing program. Testing of the base plate anchors will
commence upon our receipt and approval of the SA Program description and
test procedures from th e sub-contractor.

We estimate that the project will be complete within 60 days.

GilIf you have any questions, please contact us. <
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Very truly yours,

DAIRYIAND POWER COOPERATIVE

cde d d*4v % jul.9 M
Frank Linder, General Manager

FL: HAT:af
w

t908080


